
From: yeargan@sbcglobal.net
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 4:24:06 PM

Dear Representative,
 
The is a request for you to nix the provision in House Bill 2027 that would prevent the Bend Park and
Recreation Department from building a bridge on the south end of Bend that would link up with
trials in the Deschutes National Forest.  My home is situated of the eastern side of the Deschutes
River, and the proposed bridge would be a boon for myself, and my family by enabling us to access
the forest trails much more readily.  You consideration, and action in this matter will be appreciated.
 
Kind regards,
 
Larry
 
Larry E. Yeargan
61020 Snowbrush Drive
Bend, Oregon
541-728-0554
 

mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

